
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the Board of Directors of the                                 

PARKER WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT,  
of Douglas County, Colorado,  

will hold a PUBLIC MEETING 
at 6:30 p.m., at the 

 
Parker Water & Sanitation District 
North Water Reclamation Facility 

18100 E Woodman Drive 
Parker CO  80138 

 
May 2nd, 2013 

 
This is a PUBLIC MEETING to discuss the WISE Partnership project. 
 
 Parker Water and Sanitation District’s Board of Directors invites the public to 
attend a presentation about the WISE Partnership and the potential for PWSD’s 
involvement in the project. The WISE (Water Infrastructure & Supply Efficiency) 
Partnership is a regional water supply project between Aurora Water, Denver Water and 
South Metro Water Supply Authority to combine available water supplies and system 
capacities to create a sustainable, new water supply for the South Metro area and a 
drought supply for Denver Water. PWSD is a member of the South Metro Water Supply 
Authority.  
 
 Through WISE, Aurora Water and Denver Water will provide fully treated water 
to South Metro for distribution to participating members on a permanent basis. The WISE 
Partnership is one of the first of its kind in the country and will bolster water supplies to 
the South Metro area while maximizing the use of existing water assets belonging to 
Aurora and Denver Water. 
 
 At this meeting, the PWSD Board of Directors will be discussing participating in 
the WISE Partnership and we would welcome the community’s input.   


